## Delhi Public School, Knowledge Park-V

Greater Noida (West)

Date: May 09,2023 DPS KP-V/2023-24/Circular/33

## Dear Parent,

We are currently living in a time where technology is advancing in leaps and bounds and the younger generation is being exposed to technological developments even at the school level. Thus, today's teens are more informed about, not only the various ways in which technology can be harnessed for their benefit but are also well-versed with ways to exploit it. As a result, sometimes there is a tendency to act in a way that is not appropriate and such acts may even be categorized as cybercrimes.

We have come to know about certain spreading of rumors on social media under anonymous accounts which names students and is detrimental to our student's wellbeing. This directly comes under the act of cybercrime.

We care deeply for our student's mental wellbeing and would like to do everything possible to keep them safe and happy at school and in cyberspace.

Since the students are accessing these social media pages on a personal level and are abusing the internet space, we request you to talk to your wards about the dangers of such acts and keep them safe. It is important for you, as parents, to be aware of the existence of these crimes and take adequate measures to ensure that your teens use technology in a productive way.

For the uninterrupted academic performance, emotional and social wellbeing of the students it is advised to the parents to keep a check/monitor their wards screen time and use of technology especially social sites.

Incase if any student will be found using social networks for the purpose of bullying/defaming social image of the peer group child/school staff, it will lead to strict disciplinary action by the school management.

Kindly be vigilant about your ward's social media accounts and online presence.

We request your kind cooperation to successfully address the issue.

Manju Verma Principal